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Subject : Thank you
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Zimbra devlinr@otsegocounty.com

Thank you

Fri, Jun 23, 2017 09:16 AM 

Dear Sheriff Devlin,

Thank you so much for meeting with Andrea Lyons and me on 

Wednesday.  You helped us a great deal to think through the 

security issues at the Glimmerglass Festival, and we appreciate 

your experience and cooperation.  

Sincerely, Beth Glynn, President Board of Trustees 
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